
 

 

 
 
March 2, 2023  
 

 IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Please join Bullard Company in wishing Mike Braithwaite a very happy and rewarding 
retirement.  Mike has decided to begin this new endeavor, effective April 1, 2023.  This news 
comes with both sadness and joy, as Mike has contributed so much to the Bullard Company in his 
8+ year tenure here.  In addition to his many professional accomplishments, he has also truly 
been a friend to all.   

We hope Mike is blessed with many wonderful experiences, more time with family, and time to 
enjoy his many hobbies.  Bullard Company wishes him nothing but the best in all of his future 
plans and adventures.   

Additionally, we are pleased to share that Kurt Wilhelm will be joining us at Bullard Company 
and stepping into Mike Braithwaite’s role.  Kurt’s first day will be on March 13, 2023 and he will 
have some handover time with Mike before Mike begins his retirement.   

Kurt comes to Bullard Company from Rosenboom Hydraulics in Bowling Green, Ohio.  Kurt has 
over 30 years of experience in customer relations, operations management, and supervisory 
experience.  Kurt has a strong mechanical background, as well as an excellent history of 
troubleshooting complex systems and working with clients.  Kurt is excited to join our team and 
looking forward to use his skills and experience to grow with Bullard Company. Kurt will 
primarily be inside support for quotations and inquiries that you may have.  

Please join us in making Kurt feel welcome!   

kwilhelm@bullardeng.com 
PH: 419-841-8775 
Fax: 419-841-8789 
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